Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 8:42 AM

To: ‘max cook’; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Chase Settle

Subject: RE: North Dagger Draw Water Station :: 2RP-3651 Work Plan

RE: EOG Y * North Dagger Draw Station * 2RP-3651 * DOR: 4/7/16
All,

Sorry for the delayed response. We are attempting to review projects in the order received, and this one was next. It is
now OCD’s understanding that the C-141 submitted for the adjacent pipeline release has been assigned 2RP-4649 and
the delineation proposal is included in this submittal. Sorry for the confusion on that one. District 2 will focus on
remediation/delineation proposals only, until such time as we are more current in reviews.

This proposal is approved. Please note that currently, delineation goal for chloride impact is 600 mg/kg. The ten foot
buffer after reaching 600 mg/kg will not be required. OCD does request a proposal for the elevated hydrocarbon impact
noted in the 10/9/17 sampling event be submitted with the next round of delineation results. If | missed it in this
submittal, please advise.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: maxcook4 @gmail.com <maxcookd@gmail.com> On Behalf Of max cook

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 3:12 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Subject: North Dagger Draw Water Station :: 2RP-3651 Work Plan

Mr. Bratcher,

Please find attached to this email a site characterization and work plan for the referenced site. EOG Y (formerly Yates)
has engaged Ranger Environmental Services, Inc. to assist them with assessing and remediating this release to NM OCD
standards. Please note, Ranger has scheduled with a driller to complete the horizontal and vertical soil delineation at
this site, and these delineation activities are tentatively scheduled for next week. If you have any changes or additional
assessment requirements regarding the work plan, please let me know and | can amend the plan. Additionally, as | plan
to be in Artesia next week completing the assessment activities, it would be great if you had some spare time for me to
come meet you at your office.



Thank you for your time and | appreciate your regulatory assistance with this project.

Max Cook, CAPM

Senior Program Manager

Ranger Environmental Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 201179

Austin, TX 78720
www.rangerenv.com

512.335.1785 ext. 28 (o)
512.497.1556 (c)



